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1st December 2022 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ HOODIES 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On behalf of the FRIENDS of Dereham Junior Academy, I am delighted to let you know that we have once again 

secured a brilliant deal for some Leavers’ Hoodies for the end of this academic year. I appreciate that we are 

incredibly early in writing to you about this, but it does mean we can capitalize on an excellent offer. 

The Deal:  

Every child will receive: 

 1 x Leavers’ Hoodie with the names of every child in the year group printed on the back 

 AND a white T-shirt with same design as the hoodie 

We have decided to go for a navy hoodie with white printed logos and names, and navy print on the white t-

shirts as these looked the best. There are some example images below to show you what these will look like. 

 

There are three size options available: 

1. 12-13 years (34”)  

2. Small adult (36”)  

3. Medium adult (40”) 

 

mailto:office@derehamjunior.dneat.org


 

                          Dereham Church of England Junior Academy 
                                              Headteacher: Mrs Kelly Scott 

                                              Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ       Tel: 01362 693876  
                                              Email: office@derehamjunior.dneat.org      Web: www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 

 
 

 

Below is a guide for measuring your child for the Hoodie. Please note, the T-shirt will be ordered in the same 

size. 

The hoodies and t-shirts will be available by May and distributed to the children ahead of the Residential, 

following their final SATS assessment. As we did last year, Mrs. Scott has also kindly said that Year Six may 

wear the hoodies in place of their school jumpers during their final half term with us. 

These were a huge hit with the students last year. 

The FRIENDS of DJA will be covering the majority of the cost, so the cost to you will be £6 per child. 

To order, please pay £6 via ParentMail, selecting the size of hoodie you wish by no later than Wednesday 14th 

December. 

As ever, thank you for your continued support. 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs G Waymouth  

On behalf of the FRIENDS of DJA 

 

 

  

mailto:office@derehamjunior.dneat.org

